
  Minutes of the La Porte City Fire Department 
 

Merit Commission 
 

September 4, 2024 
 

  

The Merit Commission met in person at Fire Station 1. Present were commission 

members Alison Zoll, Ian Eldridge, Dr. James Edwards and Josh Huelat.  Chief Andy 

Snyder, Assistant Chief Kelly Burke and City Councilwoman Julie West were also in 

attendance.  
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 PM. 
 

A motion to accept the minutes from August was made by Josh Huelat and seconded by 

Dr. James Edwards. 
 

Old Business – Chief Andy Snyder reported that Owen Barsic has passed the local 

pension evaluation and results have been forwarded to the state INPRS.  We are just 

waiting for approval. 

 

New Business – Chief Andy Snyder reported the performance ratings will be going out to 

the officers in the next couple weeks with a deadline of December 10th. 
 

Dr. James Edwards made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Josh Huelat at 6:35 PM. 
 

 

Recorded by Dawn Prater 
 

 

Ian Eldridge Merit Commission Secretary 


